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Re- implementation of the LaHIPP Program 

 

Effective April 20, 2017, the Louisiana Health Insurance Premium Payment (LaHIPP) program was 
re-implemented with date of service claims effective June 1, 2017.  The eligibility verification 
systems  e-MEVS, MEVS, and REVS statement “This Recipient is Enrolled in LaHIPP” has been 
reinstated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider Relations 
Department at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 


